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UPDATE: Further changes to Caboolture Gastroenterology 

Outpatient Service 
 

To provide equitable access to Gastroenterology Services and enable timely patient review, Caboolture 

Gastroenterology Outpatient Service is temporarily redirecting all new referrals to other Metro North 

facilities. Patients currently waiting on the Caboolture Gastroenterology waitlist may also have their care 

transferred. 

 

Please discuss these changes with your patient at the time of referral so they are aware that their care will 

be transferred to another Metro North facility.  

 

Please continue to direct referrals to Caboolture Hospital where they will then be reallocated to either 

Surgical Treatment and Rehabilitation Service (STARS), Royal Brisbane and Women’s Hospital (RBWH), 

The Prince Charles Hospital (TPCH) or Redcliffe Hospital. 

 

The patient will be contacted by Metro North staff, however if unsuccessful the referral will still be redirected 

to another Metro North facility.  

 

You will receive written confirmation from the facility at which your patient has been waitlisted. If you have 

further questions regarding the transfer of your patient’s care, please contact the facility on the number 

provided in the letter.  

  


